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Goudhurst Parish Council 
 

YOUTH & HOUSING COMMITTEE 
Minutes of a Meeting held on 14 June 2022 at 19.30 in Goudhurst Village Hall 

Present: Cllrs Phil Kirkby (Chairman), David Knight (Vice-Chairman) and Mrs. Alison Webster. 
Mrs Claire Reed, Clerk.  

Apologies: Cllr Craig Broom. 

Declarations of interest: None 

Update on the Chequer Field 
Drainage works 

It was noted that a report on the condition of the playing surface and recommendations for 

enhanced maintenance had been received from the Grounds Management Association. It was 

agreed that a meeting on site should be arranged with the contractor to discuss the report and 

remedial action. Action: Clerk to arrange meeting with contractor. RFO: budget provision. 

Refurbishment of the Chequer Pavilion. It was noted that 3 contractors had been asked to quote for 

the deep clean of the pavilion but only one had responded. It was agreed to appoint the contractor 

at a cost of £250. It was noted that the plan is to establish a working party made up of players and 

parents from the Dynamos and GUFC to decorate the pavilion following the deep clean. Cllr Phil 

Kirkby has met a ventilation expert at the pavilion to try and find a solution to the mould growth. It 

was agreed that the recommendations should be costed and an amount set aside in the budget for 

the remedial works. Action: Cllr Phil Kirkby, Steve Hope and Clerk to cost. RFO to make budget 

provision.  

Play Area Back Lane 
The committee received the latest play area inspection report (May 2022) and a copy of the annual 

inspection report (November 2021). It was agreed that all repairs/ recommendations should be 

carried out as soon as possible. Action: Clerk to Action repairs. 

Shelter on the Green 
It was agreed that budget provision for this project should be requested for 2023-24. Action: RFO. 

 

Date of next Youth & Housing Committee meeting, Tuesday 09 August, 7.30pm in Goudhurst 
Village Hall 
 

The meeting closed at 20.18 

 

Claire Reed 
Clerk 


